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May 4th, 1928.

Mr. E.S.Cope, 
Secretary of Agencies, 
Western Department,
Sun of Canada, 
Montreal, Canada.

My dear Mr. Cope:

As my nephew Aurelio is about to sit for examinations 
in the McGill University I would bring to remembrance the 
contents of your esteemed letter of October 25th, as also 
what was said by me in my reply of November 28th last.

My nephews are the first boys from Peru who are being 
educated in Canada, and it is needful that they be treated 
with the tolerance due towards persons who have had to 
study in a language which is not their mother tongue. It 
should not be forgotten that they have also studied the 
literature and history of their own (country) and that 
English literature and history must be strange to them.

As you are in contact with the Rector and the profes­
sorial staff of McGill University, your action would be 
beneficial to both Canadians and South Americans, if you 
would personally recommend my nephew so that without de­
manding too much he be admitted to the said University.
If he were not able to take up his architectural course 
due to excessive rigour on the part of the committee, his 
non admittance would do damage to the campaign I am making 
for the prestige of the McGill University.

Thanking you in advance for this service, I am,

Very truly yours,

(Signed) P. Davalos.
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